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. Mr. Ernest E. Frey, P.E.
- Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
3426 Bills Road
Jacksonville, Florida 32207

Dear Mr. Frey:

Please note that Safety-Kleen is instituting a new procedure concerning
facility compliance issues, warning notices, and notices of violation,
etc. Please send all such correspondence to:

_ Mr, Richard S. Peoples
<23 -Environmental Manager - Branch Services
-Environment, Health & Safety Department
- Safety-Kleen Corp.
777 Big Timber Road
ST Elgin, I1linois 60123
- . - (708) 697- 8460

The correspondence will then be “forwarded to me. A1l actions required
will be.tracked by computer as to deadlines and comp]et1on dates. This
system.should enablé. Safety- K]een to be more responsive to state
requ1rements

If there>are others in your district who will need this information,
could you.please inform them? Your assistance is greatly appreciated.
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JoSeph W. Hart11ne
Regional Env1ronmenta1 Eng1neer
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